
To: Executive Board – 21 August 2006                                         ITEM  
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS FROM AREA COMMITTEES 
 
 
Central South and West Area Committee – 13 June 2006 

 
14. BUILT DEVELOPMENT FLOOD RISK 
 
 Keith Lead, Development Control Team Leader at the Environment 
Agency, gave a presentation on flood risk assessments, sustainable drainage 
techniques and related matters.  Mr. Lead and Emily Dartmoor from the 
Environment Agency’s Planning Liaison Team then responded to members’ 
comments and questions. 
 
 Resolved to RECOMMEND the Executive Board to ensure that the 
Strategic Flood Risk Assessment, which the Council is required to prepare, is 
introduced as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
A copy of the above recommendation has been sent to Councillor Goddard 
and he will respond to this recommendation at the meeting. 
 


